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SECRETARY-TREASURER’S CORNER 

ANNUAL BIOLOGY UNIT MEETING 

There were no new members during the last quarter. Thank you to all who have renewed your membership dues for 

2016. If you have not done so yet, please do so now ($20 for U.S. and Canada by mail, $15 for the web version). 

Many thanks to those members who have made a donation to the Unit. I plan to publish a list of donors in the next 

issue of Biophilately. 

I am in the process of changing my email address. At some point I will be sending out an email blast to everyone 

on my contact list. You can use chris-dahle@biophilately.org, or cdahle8@gmail.com to reach me. 

WORLD STAMP SHOW-NY 2016 

The Biology Unit will share a booth at the World Stamp Show-NY 2016 from May 28 to June 4 at the Javits Center 

in New York City. I contacted some of our members by email, and several of them have responded already. We are 

looking for volunteers to staff the booth for one hour each day of the show. Please let the Secretary know if you 

will be attending the show, which days you plan to be there, and what time slots you might be available. There are 

lots of seminars and meetings planned each day. Even if you are unsure if or when you might attend, sharing some 

time at the booth will be appreciated, and you can stop by while you are there and volunteer at that time. 

NEW MEMBERS 

There are no new members to report for this quarter. The Biology topic is wide-ranging and immensely popular. It 

is likely that someone in your local club is a collector of something related to zoology or botany. Sign them up for 

membership. That way there will be some names to place in this section next time and they will benefit from the 

exchange of information in our journal. 

 


